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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR  

LICENSING OF AGRICULTURE FAIRS 2026-2028 
 
On Tuesday, April 1, 2025, at 10:00 A.M. in person in Deering 101 at 90 Blossom Lane, 

Augusta, and virtually on teams, the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and 

Forestry will hold a hearing pursuant to 7 M.R.S. Sections 83 and 84 and Department Rules, 

Chapters 11 and 12.  The purpose of the hearing is to take testimony on the applications 

submitted by agriculture fairs for licensing dates for 2026 – 2028. 

 

This is just notice of when the hearing will be held. By March 10, 2025, the department will 

release a second notice on its website and via email with the dates applied for. 

 

The department will accept public comments after the hearing until Noon, April 10, 2025. The 

Commissioner will release fair dates by May 15, 2025. 

 

Any questions or inquiries should be directed to Kayla Jones, Agricultural Promotional 

Coordinator, 28 State House Station, Augusta, ME  04333, via email at MEAgfairs@maine.gov or 

call (207) 287-3491. 

 
 




